
                                    Long Stratton Parish Council 
                                    The Street, Long Stratton, NR15 2AH Telephone 01508 530524 

                                             Chairman: Mr Steve Adcock.  Clerk: Mrs R Buck 

 

                                           

 MINUTES OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING  

HELD MONDAY 28TH JANUARY IN THE PARISH COUNCIL OFFICE 

In attendance: Councillors Woodham, Baker, Lansdell, Mackenzie. Becky Buck (Clerk) 

1. To nominate Chairman for the planning meeting 

Councillor Andrew Lansdell was proposed and seconded as Chairman for this meeting. 

 

2. To consider apologies for absence 

Apologies were received from Councillor Mortimer for the purposes of ill health, these were accepted by the 

Committee. 

 

3. To receive disclosures of interest and dispensations 

There were no disclosures of interest or dispensation requests to consider 

 

4. To sign previous planning minutes from meetings held 

The previous minutes were signed by the Chairman as a true record. 

 

5. To discuss and decide on planning applications received by 5.30pm on Monday 28 January 2018 

2019/0147: Applicant: Mr Carl Smith; Location: 27 St Davids Close; Proposal: Single Storey Front extension 

 There were no objections to this planning application 

2019/0058: Applicant: Mr Roger Bennington; Location: Stratton Motor Company; Proposal: 1 illuminated 

totem and canopy fascia comprising 3 elevations which of 2 include Shell Pecten logo panel 

 There were no objections to this planning application 

2018/2614: Applicant: Mr Adrian Brown; Location: 23 Manor Road; Proposal: Removal of hedging to side 

dwelling and erection of 2m high fence and double gate. 

There were no objections, however there was a growing concern that this could set a precedence for the 

street and this may impact the green infrastructure and wildlife. 

6. To note planning decision on the Hempnall roundabout  

This was noted by the Committee 

 

7. To note previously submitted planning applications. 

There were no previous decisions to note. The Clerk advised the Committee that the Orbit application is 

going to public enquiry in July. 

 

8. AOB 

There were no other business to discuss. 

 

With there being no further business the Chairman closed the meeting at 6:57pm. 

 

Signed……………………………………………Date…………………………….. 


